
 
 

    
 
Date: 10/21/2021 
 

To our Valued Customer: 

 

Baldor Specialty Foods Inc. has a strong commitment to the achievement of food safety and customer satisfaction.  

ProSource Inc. has agreed to voluntarily recall red, yellow, and white onions imported from the State of 
Chihuahua, Mexico due to a possible contamination with Salmonella. 
 
Baldor is instructing all of our customers that purchased the below item between July 26th 2021 to July 28th 2021 and 

August 9th to August 11th  from Baldor, please do not use this product and return any unused product in its original 

box a full credit. A full credit will only be issued for returned product in its original carton 

 

Item Code Item Description BRAND 
ON99 White Onions 50 Lbs. Big Bull, Peak Fresh Produce, Sierra Madre, 

Markon First Crop, Markon Essentials, Rio Blue, 
ProSource, Rio Valley and Sysco Imperial 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Randolph Paling  
Food Safety /Compliance Manager 


